JAMES M. HAYES, M. D.
1033 MEDICAL ARTS BLDG.
MINNEAPOLIS

March 2, 1943

Brigadier General Fred W. Rankin,
Chief Surgical Consultant,

United States Army,

Washington, D. C.

Dear Fred :

I just discovered that you had received gnother promotion
which I know you well deserve. Please accept my most sincere
congratulations. You know where we expect to see you in the

near future.

With best personal wishes to you, I am

Yours very sincerely,

JUH-E /J. M. Hayes, M. D.

v



